
However, if you are able 
to do so in a safe manner, 
we ask that you bring 
your finished library 
materials back to the 
library. This will make the 
library’s reopening easier 
by ‘flattening the curve’ 
of returned items. 
 
Stay connected with us 
through our social media 
channels on Facebook 
(WilsonvilleLibrary) 
and Twitter (@wvlibrary), 

Following the guidance of 
public health officials, the 
Wilsonville Public Library 
will extend its closure 
through May 31, 2020. 
 
Due dates for library 
materials have been 
extended through May 31.  
 
No overdue fines will 
accrue during this time, so 
feel free to hold on to your 
checked out items.  
 

Library closure extended through May 31 
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are considering the 
different ways we 
could adjust the library 
layout to provide a 
safe space for library 
users to use the library 
at assorted stages of 
library service levels 
when we reopen. 

Summer Reading 
Program plans are 
undergoing big 
changes. Staff are 
developing an ‘all ages’ 
reading log. New this 
summer: an online 
component for 
participants to track 
their reading. 

Staff have been busy 
conducting an inventory of 
all library shelves and 
finding items that were 
not checked in, or that 
even belong to other 
libraries. 

New audiobooks and print 
books continue to arrive, 
which means after a 
quarantine of the boxes, 
the new items then go 
through our usual 
processing and then on to 
the shelves. 

We have also added more 
items to our digital e-book 

and e-audiobook 
collections, and are 
working to provide 
online videos and 
magazines. 

A committee of staff 
from each department 
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Hours & Days of 

Operation 

Mon.- Thurs.: 10am–8pm 

Fri. - Sat.: 10am–6pm 

Sun.: 1pm–6pm  

and join in the conversations.  
Join us online!  

 

www.WilsonvilleLibrary.org 



For ages 0-12 
months 
Rhymes and songs 
for you and your 
baby.  
 
Friday Mornings 
10:30 am 
Facebook and 
YouTube 

Youth Programs 

Baby Rhyme Time 

Did you know? 

The Summer 

Reading Program 

starts June 1! 

This all-ages 

program is a great 

way to read books 

and do science 

this summer, 

and win prizes!  

 

Find out more: 
www.WilsonvilleLibrary.org 

  Check Out! 

Come hang out online with us on 
Zoom. Get dates, times, and more 
info from our website, or visit us 
on Facebook,  Twitter, and 
Instagram  (wvlibrary). 
For students in grades 6–12 

Teen Programs 

Adult Programs For ages 1 & 2 
Stories, songs, and 
puppets with your 
toddler.  
 
Tuesday mornings 
10:30 am 
Facebook and Zoom 

Toddler Time 

Stories to Go! 

For ages 3 and up 
Fun for the whole 
family with books, 
including creative 
storytelling with 
songs, puppets, and 
props.  
 
Thursday mornings 
10:30 am 
Facebook, YouTube, Instagram 

Birth to Age 5 

Grades 6–12 

Teen Online Events 

Article Club 

For ages 18 and older 
Connect and discuss articles from 
national publications with Librarians 
Greg and Burton. Space is limited. 
Sign up online at: 
www.WilsonvilleLibrary.org/articleclub 

 
Tuesday, May 12: 
“The Miseducation of Artificial 
Intelligence” 
1 pm–1:30 pm 
On Zoom 

Book Club 

For ages 18 and older 
Reread a book of your choosing and 
discuss it with fellow readers. New 
members welcome! To sign up, visit: 
www.WilsonvilleLibrary.org/bookclub 

 
Thursday, May 28 
6:00 pm–7:00 pm 
On Zoom 

Teen Advisory Board (TAB) 

The Teen Advisory Board (TAB) is 
made up of 6th through 12th grad-
ers like you who meet to: 

 Hang out, eat, & have fun 

 Help choose books, music, 
and movies for the library  

 Plan events 
If you're interested, send us an e-
mail: clark@wilsonvillelibrary.org 
or call Brad at 503–570–1592. 


